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Last week we were learning…

Maths: We have been looking at addition of two 
2-digit numbers. We have been using base ten to 
group our tens and ones and thinking about 
how to show these additions on a number line.

We have also been looking for related facts in 
addition. Eg. If 4 +6 = 10 then I know that 14 
+ 6 = 20.  

Literacy: We have started a new theme this half 
term based around the book Lost and Found by 
Oliver Jeffers. We have been exploring how the 
boy and the penguin feel and writing speech 
bubbles to go with the pictures. 

Science: We went on another learning walk to 
see what was the same and what was different 
about the plants and the trees since our last walk 
6 weeks ago.

Geography: we discussed our new topic and did 
an exploration task on how much we already 
knew about the world’s continents and oceans as 
well as the countries that make up the UK.



Kingfishers Newsletter

Monday 4th November

Next week we will be 
learning…

Maths: we will be finishing 
our unit on addition and 
subtraction and moving on 
to money and the value of 
coins.

Literacy: We will thinking 
about the sequence of events 
in Lost and Found and how 
we might like to make our 
own additions or 
improvements. 

Science: we will be 
investigating how the shape 
of some materials changes 
when we manipulate them

Geography: we will be 
studying globes and 
atlases to investigate 
oceans and continents

Reminders

School Disco – Friday 8th

November

Spellings will come home on a 
Friday and the test will be the 
following Friday. Please make 
sure books come back into 
school on test day. (to collect a 
dojo!)

Reading records should be 
handed in whenever books need 
changing but we would ask 
that books are always handed 
in on a Wednesday so we can 
check that children have read 
at least three times that week 
(and they can collect a dojo)!

Homework. Please could books 
come back in on Monday 
mornings please. 


